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Dates to Remember:
December 14

School Council Meeting – 3:45 pm
December 13 & 14

E. L. P. Christmas Concert 10:00am
December 15

‘Operation Sock It to ‘Em’ ends
December 20

Christmas Concert - 1:30 p.m. & 6:30 p.m.
December 20

Kindergarten Day
December 21

Turkey Dinner at noon / Hay Ride / Christmas Matinees
December 21

NO SCHOOL FOR KINDERGARTEN
Dec. 22 - Jan. 5

Christmas Break - Have a Great Holiday! 

January 8


Classes resume 
Principal’s Message

December is filled with many wonderful traditions new and old at Sunnyside School.  From the Christmas concert to the annual school-wide turkey dinner, there’s plenty of excitement!  It’s always heart-warming too, to see our students thinking of others during this season. Operation Christmas Child and the “Sock it to Em” campaign are good examples of coming together to help those less fortunate.  Thank you to all the families who donated items to this cause. We would also like to carry on the tradition of bringing a food bank donation to both performances of our Christmas concert.  

Finally, on behalf of all the entire Sunnyside School staff, I would like to wish each one of our families a wonderful Christmas and all the best in the New Year.
Christmas Concert
The Christmas Concert musical for this year is called ‘Slapshot Santa Scores Again’. All students from K to 6 will be participating in the performance. The concert will be held on December 20 with two performances at 1:30 pm and 6:30 pm. The doors open at 6:00pm. All students are asked to please attend both. Each family will receive 3 tickets for each performance. We will send home a request form for families who would like extra tickets should they come available. Families are reminded to bring their tickets when attending the concert. We are asking everyone to bring a non-perishable item to be donated to the local food banks. The Kindergarten class will attend school on Tues and Wed of that week to allow the children to be involved in the concert performances.
School Fees

Fees for the 2017-18 school term are $10.00 for Kindergarten and $45 for Grades 1 - 6. Please

Go to palliserregional.schoolcashonline.com.  We would appreciate receiving any outstanding fee payments as soon as possible. 
Hot Lunch

December Menu:


December 4
-    Lakeview Bakery


December 11-    3G Eatery



December 18-    Pizza 73

Hay Ride
Thank you to the Handsaeme family who have once again volunteered to organize a hay ride for the students.  This will take place in the morning on Thursday, December 21.  A form will be sent home for parents to sign to provide permission for their children to take part. 
Turkey Dinner

Our annual Christmas turkey dinner for staff & students is planned for noon December 21. The cost of the meal will be covered by the Sunnyside Community Association. Thank you to everyone involved in making this Special Dinner happen.  
Early Learning Program 

I can’t believe that November is over and Christmas is almost here! The children really enjoyed the dinosaur theme. It was a big hit with the crafts, poems, finding bones and other treasures, painting with rocks and dinosaur footprints, and making dinosaur fossils. Baking gingerbread men was a great success!
We will be holding our Christmas Concert on December 13 & 14 at 10:00am in the Sunnyside School gym.  It will be a crowd pleaser! Everyone is invited to attend.
Amanda Hudson
Early Learning Instructor
Sock It to ‘Em’

The Caretakers and Maintenance Staff in Lethbridge and area schools are collecting new socks until December 15th to be donated to local charities for Christmas.  Please join them in making someone’s Christmas a little bit warmer by donating a pair of new socks (child or adult sizes).  

Christmas Matinee’s
This year, instead of having individual classroom parties on the last day of school before Christmas Holidays, we will be playing separate movies in each classroom. Students will get to sign up for the movie of their choosing. 

Kindergarten News
Mrs. Slusar would like to request that parents save 4 L milk jugs for a special project they are working on in Kindergarten. She needs them rinsed and not squished. Please bring them back in the first week of January. 

Operation Christmas Child Update
Thank you to all the staff, students, and families of Sunnyside School for participating in Operation Christmas Child again this year. With all of the donations received, we were able to fill 38 boxes to be shipped to children in various countries in need this holiday season. A special thank you goes out to the Grade 5/6 class, parents and volunteers who set up, organized donated and filled boxes.  
Thank You to... 

-
The Grade 5/6 class, Gaby and Sydney from Grade 4 for volunteering at Turkey Bingo and doing an amazing job.
-
Teresa Nihill for donating books to the school.
-  To all the parents and families who contributed to the fall read a thon and returned their envelopes to school. 
Lost and Found

Parents and children are reminded to check in the lost and found by the Kindergarten hooks to claim any of your belongings that have gone missing.
Welcome to: 

-Nicole Dyrkacz & Myyriah Marino, Student Teachers in Grades 4, 5&6. 
Turkey Bingo Update
Turkey Bingo was once again a huge success! Thank you to everyone for their donations and volunteer time. 


Turkey Donations: Alix Hirsche, Micah Pavan, Ashley Woolf, Casey Harris, Amy Hass, Candice Percy, Lynnell Hudey, Tina Duncan, Andrea Klassen, Krysta MacBeth, Jenn Ross & Tara Vucurevich

Ham Donations: Tina Duncan & Stacy Froese

Chili & Bun Donations: Alix Hirsche, Shelly Onofrychuk & Casey Harris

2L Pop Prizes: Melissa Honess

Chips: Michelle Tucker

Concession Pop: Heidi Nickel & cash donations

Donuts: Jenn Gomez

Hot Dogs & Buns: Cash Donations

Cash Donations: Visser/Dennis Family, Douglas Family & Gibb Family

Bingo Sales: Candice Percy & Greg Farries

Caller/Helper: Brian & Brenda Hancock

Concession: Melissa Honess, Rachel Selk & Amy Hass

Craft Room: Casey Harris & Abby Nelson
Movie Room: Tina Duncan & Maribeth Douglas

50/50 Sales: Rory & Jenn Ross

List of the night’s big winners:

Lorraine Walsh, Rob Calder, Jen Hendrick, Jean Chernichan, Jenn Ross, Candi Percy, Shyanne Schultz, Elizabeth Tokaruik, Houston & Ashley Woolf &  Jamie Selk  
Christmas Concert Costumes
Christmas concert practice is underway.  The children are looking forward to presenting “Slapshot Santa Scores Again”. Below is a list of costumes requested for each grade. Please have costumes labelled with your child’s name and brought to school by Dec. 11.
Kindergarten: Concert / Dressy Clothes 
Grade 1: Toys- A costume that can be used to depict Santa’s toys. Halloween costumes work great for this.

Grade 2: Cheering Squad- Skirts provided for girls, dark shorts or sweat shorts needed for boys. Girls also need dark tights/leggings. Please have your child wear runners. We would like each child to have a “Sunnyside Shirt”. If you have one from prior years or running club, please wear that. Please check with other families to see if you can borrow one.  
Grade 3: Production Elves- Boys wear blue jeans, girls wear dark leggings. Elf hats provided.
Grade 4: No costume required

Grade 5/6: Workout Elves- Workout clothes, elf hats provided.
Thank you for your assistance with costumes. 
	Sun
	Mon
	Tue
	Wed
	Thu
	Fri
	Sat

	
	
	
	
	
	1
Stay & Play

10:15-12:15

	2

	3
	4
Hot Lunch- Lakeview Bakery 


	5

	6

	7

	8
Stay & Play

10:15-12:15

	9


	10

	11
Hot Lunch- 3G Eatery 


	12

	13
E.L.P.

Christmas Program- M/W Class
10:00 am  


	14
School Council Meeting

3:45 p.m.
E.L.P.

Christmas Program- T/TH Class
10:00 am   
	15

	16


	17

	18
Hot Lunch- Pizza 73

	19

	20
Christmas Concert

1:30 & 6:30

Kindergarten Day

	21
Classroom Matinees/ Turkey Dinner
/ Hay Ride

No School for Kindergarten
	22
NO
SCHOOL
	23
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Learn new customs and create lifelong friendships
is seeking enthusiastic and caring

families to host

for our upcoming spring program

drews High School

students will attend Kate An

Register online at
To sign-up, or learn more about this exciting cultural-sharing
opportunity, please contact:

aosazpatss §B

barb.mcdonald@pallsersd.ab.ca

HOMESTAY
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Talking to Your Child
about Tobacco

One of the most important jobs
a5 a parent s to keep your
‘chidren safe - steering them
‘away from starcases as
todders, teaching them o cross.
the street when they go to
‘school and, as they grow,
protecting them from tobacco

Tobacco addicton i a serious.
health proble today. Kids wil
fool pressire 1o by tobacco from
youth 10 aduithood. You can

make a diference by takingto  the from starting. lower grads in school.

them about tobacco. It's important o know what Paying sports People who use
matters o them, Use this st 1o tobacco have trouble breathing

It's important for parents totalk  make your conversations. and slower reflexes.

1o theirchilren early and often  personal:

‘about the side effects of Listen to what your chid has to

tobacco use. New studies tellus  Staying healhy Tobacco smoke  say about using tobacco. Ask
that when young people make & has about 7000 chemicals i It - about the pressures they are.

1019 yoars o without smoking  at east 69 of them cause. facing or how tobaceo s
they'o unikelyto start Planto cancer. portrayed n movies and on
12K about obacco many tmes Telvision, Talk about what they
throughout your chid's Making your own decisons: coulkd do f they wero offered
evoloping yoars, as soon as  Tobacco comparios trget tobacco, Let them know they
they boginto be curous, ot young people o getthem can tell you what s happening
sooner. addicted for e, and you can hep

Whenever you have tme Loking airacive: Poople who @) 120 o cutyour uhild s
together, you can shareyour  use tobacco oftn have yalow = o ob2cE2,don' pari
thoughts about tobacco. teeth, more wrnkes and bad [
oesnthave to e formal I you  breath 3067107248 or visit

uso tobacco, stues el us that s beratsca

by taking oyourkids aboul  Grades 1 school: Young people

your use and how hard it can b who use tobacco tend 1o have
10 Qi you can help prevent

E T ———
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National Safe Driving Week: From Wellness Event to Comprehensive
School Health

National Safe Driving Week is December 1—7. This week presents an opportunity to discuss subjects
of safe driving with young drivers, such as speeding, distracted driving, and alcohol and drug use.
Although safe driving is a topic perfectly suited for teens, teaching moments abound for younger
children as well. Students of all ages can research safe driving or school bus safety. As a pedestrian,
what things should they know about road safety? It is never too early to start learning the rules of
the road. After all, learning is a lifelong adventure. Start your students “on the road” to learing safe
driving facts now.

Need support? Every school jurisdiction in Alberta has an assigned Alberta Health Services staff member to support Comprehensive School Health.
To find out who the contact is for your jurisdiction email: healthychildrenandyouth@ahs.ca

Resources to Support Healthy School Communities

« Checkpoints Parent/Teen Driving Agreement « AHS Injury Prevention Website « Safe Roads Alberta
Funding Opportunity Deadlines
Girls in Motion is a *girl-friendly” program that provides high-quality recreational, sport/physical activity programs specifically
Gitis in Motion Grant 107 gifls ages 10—14 in Alberta. Communities are encouraged to apply for a grant to address the needs of inactive girls and
those girls who are unable to access activity programs due to limitations of income, location, culture, family or perceived
ability.
InMotion Network - Go G0 Girlis a one-day event aimed at supporting teenage girls to adopt a more physically active lfestyle. Teen girts are invited
] to spend the day trying a variety of physical activity purstits. Communities are encouraged to apply for a grant to host such
an event.
Alberta Native Plant Alberta Native Plant Gouncil provides grants of up to $1000 for small scale native plant projects. Applications are accepted

Gouncil (ANPC) Grant  year-round. Grant information is under the ‘About Us’ section of the website.

Prepare by Albert HealthSenvices,(AHS),Healthy iicren and Youth
S doas not endorse o rcommend any pharmaceuticalcompany, commercal product,process, or senvice associaed with gants or eventssted n tis document
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| Sunday  Monday | Tuesday | Wednesday  Thusday  Fidy | Satwday
1 2

Girls in Motion Grant

Due
G0 Girl Grant Due

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

International Day

of Persons with

Disabilities
National Safe Driving Week
10 1 12 13 1 15 1
17 18 19 2 2 2 2
First Day of Winter

2 2% 2 27 2 2 k']

Christmas Day Boxing Day

NOW AVAILABLE - Decembers issues of Healthy Children and Healthy Teens newsletter for parents (aussi disponible en Frangais).
For resources to support building healthy school communities visit www.ahs.ca/csh

Prepared by Aberta Health Services (AHS), Healthy Chicren and Youth
AHS does not endorso o recommend any pharmaceutical company, commercial produc, process, o service associated with grants or events sted n ths document
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Hand Washing

Anytime is hand hygiene time.
Studies done by the Centre for
Disease Control have shown that
if children wash their hands as
few as four times during the
school day they have up to 50%
fewer colds, flu and sore throats.

When it comes to hand washing,
there are five important steps:

1. Wet hands with warm water
2. Apply enough soap

3. Scrub for 20 seconds.
focusing on the thumb and
fingertips.

Rinse off the soap and dirt
5. Dry hands well

»
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Articles
Hand Washing

Talking to Your Child
about Tobacco

In Alberta, Alberta Health
Care covers the
eye exams by a Doctor of

The first four steps remove 60% Optometry for all children

of the germs. The last 40% of until they turn 19. Many
the germs come off when hands vision and eye health

5 I conditions have no
::‘:m ::F:"“ ’k:;': good symptoms and can only be

detected through an eye
exam. For more
information about
childhood eye
examinations and to f
an optometrist in your
area, please visit

away, 50 use lotion if skin gets
dry. If the diit is visible,
waterless hand gels do not
work. The best way to keep the
germs away s to use plain soap
and water, spend the time and
get good friction.

Hand hygiene continues to be
one of the best and simplest
ways to stay healthy all year
round.

NN Alberta Health
Services
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